
 

 
 
Notice of meeting of  

Haxby & Wigginton Ward Committee 
 
To: Councillors Firth, Hogg and Watson 

 
Date: Wednesday, 29 April 2009 

 
Time: 7.30 pm 

 
Venue: St Mary’s Church Hall, North Lane, Haxby 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 
1. Surgery    
 You will have an opportunity to talk to: 

• Your councillors – Paul Firth, Richard Watson and Chris 
Hogg 

• Ginnie Shaw, Neighbourhood Management Officer 
And representatives from: 

• The Safer Neighbourhoods Policing Team 

• Street Environment Services 

• The Council’s Children and Young People’s Services 
 
Plus: 

• Information on the Sustainable Communities Act. We need 
your ideas on how York could benefit from the exciting 
opportunities presented by this Act 

• A display from York Libraries giving details on the changes 
being made to the Central Library 

 
2. Welcome and minutes   
 

 

3. Volunteering in the ward    
 Natasha Almond from York Council for Voluntary Service (CVS) 

will be present to talk about volunteering in the ward and the city. 
 
 

4. York Central Library    



 

 A representative from Libraries and Heritage will tell you about 
the possibilities presented by plans to transform the Central 
Library into an Explore Learning Centre. 
 

5. Sustainable Communities Act    
 Mora Scaife will provide a presentation about the Act and what it 

means to the area. 
 

6. 2008/09 Budget update    
 An update on the 2008/09 ward committee budget. 

 
7. Have Your Say    
 Your opportunity to discuss local issues and concerns with your 

ward councillors. 
 

 
 

• For more information please contact Ginnie Shaw, 
Neighbourhood Management Officer on 551824 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


